
  
Forthcoming Events  
 25th August : GCSE results day  
 

 2nd September: Only new Year 7 stu-
dents in school 

 5th September: All year groups return 
to school   

 15th September: Year 7 partnership 
evening  

 19th September: Year 8 partnership 
evening  

 22nd September: Year 9 partnership 

Dear Families, 

This term has been action-packed, lively and lots of fun!  

 

We have enjoyed many events, trips and competitions. Some have been newly introduced and some are 

traditional events that we hold annually. You will find these along with the outstanding achievements of 

our students celebrated on the next page.  

 

It has been a wonderful year and we would like to congratulate all of our students for their hard work. 

We hope they are looking forward to the new academic year as much as we are and we wish you a restful 

summer break and hope you enjoy this news letter.  

How to support your child in KS3 

Top tips & advice  

 

If your child is going into year 8  
 Encourage your child to join a club or enrichment activity to ensure they have experiences that will enrich them. There 

will be many clubs and activities advertised in the new academic year. Consider the school production. 

 Ask them to find out about leadership opportunities in the school, such as Pupil Parliament.  

 

If your child is going into year 9 

 Encourage your child not to make early decisions about which subjects they will be picking for GCSE.  
 Stay committed to all of the subjects. 
 Start asking their teachers questions about the requirements of the GCSE subjects.   

 

We welcome any comments, enquiries and suggestions from our families please send your thoughts to our Family 
Engagement Partner, Halyna Mentes, at family@leytonstoneschool.org 

For up-to-date information and more photos and details about our events please subscribe to our Twitter account 
@LeytonstoneSch. 
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News  
 
PTSA Thank you to the PTSA who are incredibly active and always working hard 

for our school and our students! They have raised ground breaking amounts of 
money this year, all of which goes right back to the school community.  
 

ReSolve Project  We had the pleasure of accompanying some of our won-

derful Year 9 and 10 students on a 2 day residential to Woodrow High House in 
Amersham. This was the culmination of a recent in-school project where stu-
dents began to create short films. The weekend residential was a chance for 

them to face their fears and recognise 
their bravery. Students were given a 
series of tasks such as completing the 
'leap of faith' and climbing the high 
ropes, as well as listening to ghost sto-
ries in the dark around a bonfire, and 
having an evening walk in the forest 
without being allowed to use torches!  

Bow Arts Artist James Chuter and Bow Arts 

have been working with 30 KS3 students to 
create these beautiful planter boxes for the 

school terrace. Well done Ms Higginson for winning the Bow Arts funding to do this!   

Yr7 and 8 Boys’ Cricket team win Essex event! This is a festival fund-

ed by the England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) run by Essex Cricket, with the idea of 
identifying talented cricketers to join the talent ID pathway. Congratulations goes to joint captains who were responsible for 
all batting, fielding and bowling decisions leading to this victory.  

School of Rock School of Rock Our annual summer musical 

involved 69 students who took part both on stage and back stage. This 
wonderful combination of musical performances, comedy and acting told 
the story of a music teacher joining a new school. This wonderful school 
production revolutionises the teaching of music and drama and intern 
developed the students confidence, comradery and passion for perform-

ing. Oliver played the leading role and performed like a true profes-
sional all the way through. Well done to all the staff and students 
who worked on props, sets, costumes , rehearsing of instrumental 
performances and the hours that went into students learning their 
lines.  

Duke of Edinburgh: Bronze Award Over 20 Year 9 stu-

dents impressively completed the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award! 
The expedition consisted of 2 days of walking in Tring (independently, 
with only a map and a compass), setting up a tent, setting up cooking 
equipment and preparing and cooking food as a group and camping 
overnight. The students worked incredibly well together, embodying 
our school values, specifically 'hands held'.   



Pride Leytonstone School celebrated it’s first ever Pride this summer. The event was created as part of a larger project that 

has been going on all year to promote diversity and equality at Leytonstone school. The event was organised by the Pride Stu-

dent Allies group who made an array of beautiful rainbow coloured decorations including a photo booth and rainbow balloon 

arch. The year 8 band ‘Fuzz Ball’ played a set on stage then staff and students danced the sunny afternoon away to a playlist 

also created by the students.  

Sports Day 2022 Our first Sports Day since 2019 took place this Tues-

day in hot and humid weather at Leyton County Ground. There were many 

excellent performances from the students despite the conditions and it was 

wonderful to see the students competing against each other again after 

such a long time. Each year group is split into two teams, MFRS and WLTS. 

MFRS won in Years 7, 8 and 9 and WLTS in Year 10. This meant overall victo-

ry for MFRS. Some of the stand out performers were Martin winning Gold in 

Yr10 100m and Year 9 Girls relay won by WLTS. 

Leytonstone Cares is a new project launched this summer. It is a 

charity project that we will run each year. We decided to start with a fund-
raiser for the Ukraine charity Care International. 7T, 7S and 7M took part and carrying out various activities including a spon-
sored penalty shoot outs competition and an ice pops sale. In 

total the students raised £248.03 with 
£106.00 raised solely by Sam Barker 
who held a bake sale and won a prize 
for best fundraiser of the year. Well 
done year 7 and well done Sam!!! 

Leytonstone Culture Day 
2022 We are excited to announce 

that we held our very first Culture Day 
last week! This was organised and cre-
ated by our Pupil Parliament team. The 
day was designed to celebrate cultures 

within Leytonstone school; our ethnicities, beliefs, the nation’s we represent, our 
traditions and our diversity.  We celebrated by wearing cultural dress and dress-
ing in the colours of our national flags which was showcased in a beautiful fash-
ion show. 



Awards Evening Awards 

evening is an annual celebration 
where students are recognised for 
their outstanding commitment, 
dedication and positive attitudes. 
The following students are role 
models for the rest of the school. 
On Awards Evening they walked a 
red carpet, ate treats in a VIP area 
and received certificates for their 
achievements.  

 

 


